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Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
The LIPS Netball Carnival was held last weekend. LIPS was represented by a junior, senior and ladies 
team, we hosted visiting junior, senior and ladies teams from OLSH, Kavieng and also, for the first time, 
we had a Marahun senior team join the competition. It was a great weekend of netball and, although at 
times the weather was a little hot, the rain stayed away. There were many strongly contested games and 
great netball action. I am sure spectators were impressed with the high standard of play plus the growth 
shown over the two days by the beginning players. 
Results:  
Ladies – Out of the four games, Lihir ‘Sweetlips’ was victorious in three! This team showed promise right 
from the get-go with accurate goal shooters, quick attack and strong defense. Thanks also to the Lihir 
ladies who helped out the OLSH team as they were low on numbers.  
Senior division – The LIPS A team are to be congratulated for the strong and consistent performance 
throughout the two days, winning all six games. Most of this team played together last year and have 
really become a strong team through their hard work at training. Congratulations to Bertilla Sigere who 
was named the LIPS A Best and Fairest player. 
Junior division – Although the LIPS B team didn’t manage to catch the OLSH team in their five games, in 
each game they got closer and become more close-knit as a team. Most of this team consisted of 
beginning players so it was fantastic to see the growth over the two days. We know they will continue to 
improve for next year. Congratulations to Katie Kamong who was the LIPS B Best and Fairest. 
It was great to see the involvement from the LIPS community. We thank everyone who participated, 
scored, umpired, worked in the canteen and came along to support the players.  
 

Congratulations Week 7 Principal Award Winners! 
 

                                                                                 Year 7 – Melynn Morus 

Year 6 – Dwaynne Bagla 

 Year 4 – Tristan Yanis 

Year 1 – Roneolyn Kia 

Prep – Dylan Kamong 

   Kindy – Moana Zeriga-Gati 

 

 

 

Visiting Swimming Coach 

Next week (Week 9), we will have a Swimming Coach from Australia, Mrs Wendy Collins, visiting our 

school. Each class from Prep to Year 8 will have a one-hour lesson on each day next week with the 

coach during school time. This is to help improve students’ water confidence and swimming skills and to 

help prepare students for Term 3 PE lessons at the pool. Students are required to bring their swimming 

costume, towel and thongs on each day next week to be prepared for these lessons. Kindy lessons will 

be on Monday and Tuesday mornings from 8.20 – 8.50am. Please note Kindy students will not be able 

to swim without a parent/guardian. 

 

 

      Week 8 Term 2 2019  

 

 

 



 

2018 Year Book 
If anyone would like a 2018 LIPS Year Book, please see Rose in the office. 
 

LIPS GOLDEN ORCHID BALL - HAVANA NIGHTS 
Ball tickets have gone on sale this week for 2019 Golden Orchid Ball. This year’s theme is Havana Nights and we 
are looking forward to yet again another fun filled night of food, music, prizes and more! Please purchase your 
ticket from Rose in the office or you can also catch some of the Ball Committee on Wednesday and Friday nights 
in the club foyer! Stuck on an idea of what to wear to the ball? Our pop-up shop is back! Come see us at the 
Club Wednesday or Friday nights for some Havana Nights dresses & accessories! 
 

Term Planner 
The Term 3 Parent planner will be attached to next week’s Toksave. 
 
 

Report Cards 
Mid-year Report Cards will be distributed to parents on Thursday the 20th June. 
 

 

Congratulations to our Year 7/8 students on their assembly item! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

         Joachim and Aidan!!  
 

 
Kind regards   

GregNeville 

DON’T FORGET!!!! 

Trash and Treasure is this Saturday! Please 

support the P &W. Bring a bag for your 

purchases and small notes/change please. 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 



 
 
 
 


